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May 13, 1991

Carl W. Dabelstein
9404 Santa Fe Lane
Overland Park, KS 66212

Dear Carl:

I received your letter and am writing to confirm your
reception of our station KVIS 910 AM.

You are also correct in that we have made a call letter
change for the station here in both the AM and FM. KGLC RAM
is now KVIS AM and KSSM FM is now KGLC FM. This call letter
change took effect on April 15 when the format of the AM
station was changed from country to christian.

I appreciate your writing to us and letting us know of
your reception of our signal. Have A Great Day!

Sincerely,

[
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Gordox K. Chirillo
General Manager
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